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Friday, 12th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It has been lovely to welcome the children back to school this week, looking so smart in their school uniforms and 

black shoes. Thank you for making sure that they have been arriving on time every day. It is much very much 

appreciated. 

 

The pupils in Year 6 are working very hard towards their SATs, which are held between Monday 13th and 

Thursday 16th May 2024. We are confident that they will do very well, and that they will therefore get the best 

starts possible at their new secondary schools. Further details will follow nearer the time. 

 

I would like to remind parents and carers of the children who are in the Senior and Chamber Choirs that our annual 

Songs From The Shows concert takes place on Wednesday 1st May at 6.30pm in our school hall. Our young singers 

are practising hard to prepare a super concert for you! We will be sending home two tickets per family in the next 

week or so. 

 

Thank you for encouraging the children to keep reading and completing tasks in their Learning Beyond The 

Classroom books over the Easter break. It has also been a pleasure to congratulate the many Graduates and Masters 

who successfully passed their tests yesterday. Their knowledge and enthusiasm for learning is very impressive. 

 

As the warmer weather arrives, the pupils will be increasingly having PE lessons outside. Please make sure that 

they have their trainers and PE kits ready for these activities. Year 4 children begin their swimming lessons next 

Wednesday, which I know they are looking forward to. 

 

I do hope that you all enjoy a pleasant weekend with your families. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. L. A. Myers 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 


